
Monthly Report June 2016 
Appreciable elders and deacons. This is my report from June. 

Church of Christ in Granada. 
This month did little work, because of my illness. It was possible to organize home studies home 

of the brothers on Fridays, established by the board of men, as a method of evangelism. 

With great sadness I inform you that the liberal brother, joined the church in December 2015 

attempt to divide the church, visiting the home of each brother to sow discord. Talk to him 

several times, to reflect, and it was not possible to reason with taking the decision to retire him 

and his family. Thank God the church has been taught and not fall into the falsity of this brother. 

At the moment the church is receiving teaching on the doctrine of one cup, because they gather 

near where we meet and are distributing literature about his doctrine. 

Collaboration Christ Church in El Guabo. 
I was visiting the brethren Guabo, to encourage the few that are left. Since no brother in the 

country is interested in serving them. In winter the trip is made more difficult by the rugged 

terrain. 

Collaboration Christ Church in Ticuantepe. 
On June 30, the brother Jaime Vasquez invited me to an evening of evangelism house to house, 

and then from 6-7 pm to preach to the church, with the theme: The family of Jesus. It was a very 

productive afternoon in Christian work. 

I ask your prayers for this server is experiencing strong gastritis. In late August I conduct an 

endoscopy; right now I have a strong oral infection due to a tooth with cavities. I ask your 

prayers for Sister Mary, who her relatives have moved to neighboring Costa Rica in search of 

better medical care. 

Fraternally, your brother and servant: Santos Palacios Mendieta 

 


